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Dear Wendy
We are strongly against the Newark Project.  It not only puts our water supply at risk but opens the door for much
more serious ecological damage in the future.  Please consider our beautiful Black Hills and the benefit it gives
people for recreation and enjoyment. Natural areas, disturbed, will take hundreds of years to come back.  Don’t bend
to the timber and mining industries and forget about the many people who enjoy the natural beauty of this area.
Layne and Paulette Noser

Sent from my iPhone




